environmental affairs

Department:
Environmental Affairs
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

Private Bag X 447- PRETORIA - 0001- Environment House - 473 Steve Biko Road - PRETORIA
Tel (+ 27 12) 399 9372

DEA Reference: 14/12/16/3/3/1/1273
Enquiries: Mr Herman Alberts
Tel: 012 399 9371 E-mail: HAlberts@environment.gov.za

Ms Linda Poll-Jonker
SRK Consulting

PO Box 35290
MENLO PARK

0102

Tel: 012361 9821
E-mail: pretoria@srk.co.za

PER MAIL/ E-MAIL
Dear Ms Poll-Jonker

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF DRAFT BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT FOR THE
PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF THE ESKOM 88Kv KASHAN SUBSTATION AND
ASSOCIATED POWER LINES LINKING TO THE EXISTING HEKPOORT SUBSTATION

The Department confirms having received the draft Basic Assessment Report dated 30 January
2014 for the above-mentioned project on 05 March 2015,

The Department will start reviewing once the final Basic Assessment Report has been received.

You are hereby reminded that the activity may not commence prior to an Environmental
Authorisation being granted by the Department.

Yours sincerely

Mr Sabelo Malaza

Chief Director: Integrated Environmental Authorisations

Department of Environmental Affairs

Letter signed by: Mr Herman Alberts

Designation: Environmental Officer: Integrated Environmental Authorisations
Date: 14(02|20iS



